
Questions from Citizens 
 

PQ1 
 

A citizen has asked the following question of the Portfolio Holder for Leisure 
and Culture at the meeting of the City Council to be held on 15 January 2024  
 

 
What detailed assessment has the Council conducted of the potential impact of the 
proposed ending of contributions to the Cultural Sector, particularly in relation to the 
potential limitations it may impose on the career aspirations of young people and the 
overall economic and cultural well-being of our community? 

 
 
 


